€N Elizabeth

\/

Butterfly Class- May News

It is hard to believe the end of the school year is almost
here! The close of the year is always bitter sweet. | am so
proud of how far all the kids have come this year both in
terms of their academic skills and their social and self-help
abilities. | know that they are all going to thrive in
Kindergarten but Jamie and | sure are sad to see them go.
For the last few weeks of school we will be focusing on
reviewing letters, practicing rhyming, counting and building
up our fine motor endurance. We are also going to be
having lots of fun! Our theme for May will be camping.
Camping is a topic the kids always love and have a lot of
fun with. Please check Class Dojo for upcoming important
dates such as graduation, field day, and muffins with
moms.

Classroom Curriculum

Week 1 — All about camping

Week 2 — All about Camping

Week 3 — Summer




